
WINSTON COUNTY SELF HELP COOPERATIVE
Presents

St. Mary M. B. Church’s
Canning Workshop
MONDAY, AUGUST 17, 6PM

MMFA CATTLE HEALTH PROGRAM

SATURDAY, JUNE 25, 2022
8:00 AM

LOCATION:
MMFA DEMONSTRATION FARM
30003 SHEPHERD DR.
OKOLONA, MS 38860          

Your cattle herd health is important. Healthy cattle are more productive and 
yield higher profits. They should receive their annual doctor examination just 
as people, said Dr. L. C. Peyton of Tri-County Veterinarian, Bay Spring, MS. 
Beef Cattle farmers should make plans to join in with other local herdsman 
to experience the wisdom and knowledge of Dr. Peyton’s forty-seven years of 
fieldwork, as he does examinations and administer vaccinations. The gathering 
will take place Saturday, June 25th, 8 a.m., at Mississippi Minority Farmers 
Alliance’s Demonstration Farm site, 30003 Shepherd Dr. Okolona, MS 38860. 
You must dress for the field visit and bring your lawn chair.

For more information and to register, call Carolyn Jones at 622-213-2433 or 
contact Allen McReynolds at 601-513-4503. 

Dr. Llewellyn Peyton, Veterinarian 

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT:
Carolyn Jones, MMFA Director • Phone: 662-213-2433 
Email: msmfa2008@gmail.com • Web: www.msminorityfarmers.org
“Farming is the way we GROW!” (God, Resources, Opportunity,Willpower)

CONNECT WITH US


